Town of Starkey

PUBLIC NOTICE
The Town of Starkey Planning Board
will hold an in person and virtual
Public Hearing via Zoom on Tuesday
December 6, 2022 at the Town of
Starkey Town Hall, 40 Seneca St.,
Dundee, NY 14837. Any member of
the public interested in participation
in the meeting virtually should self-
register at Townofstarkey.org for a
Link and the Password to join the
meeting starting at 7:30pm to hear
the application of Peter Honsberger
to subdivide the property at Willis Rd
Dundee, NY 14837. The application
is on file and can be seen at the
Town of Starkey Code Enforcement
Office, Town of Starkey Town Hall,
40 Seneca Street, Dundee, NY
14837.




